
32315 South Fraser Way, Abbotsford BC   V2T 1W7 

Information Bulletin

Fire Crews Respond to Early Morning House Fire 
ABBOTSFORD, BC: August 30, 2017– On Wednesday, August 30, 2017, at 3:48 
am, the Abbotsford Fire Rescue Service (AFRS) responded to a report of a house fire at 
2141 Martens Street. 

On arrival, AFRS found heavy fire on the south end of a residential structure. The fire was 
actively spreading through the first and second floor, and a number of vehicles and other 
exposures were burning. 

Fire crews focused on holding the fire at bay until they could confirm all occupants were 
out. Due to current fire conditions, efforts were made to prevent the fire from spreading to 
adjacent buildings and structures. The home received extensive fire damage throughout. 

Ten AFRS units and approximately 35 firefighters attended the incident. APD, BC Hydro, 
Fortis and B.C. Ambulance were also on the scene. There were no injuries to any civilians 
or emergency services personnel and no animals on the property were affected.  

The cause of the fire is unknown at this time and AFRS fire investigators are on scene. 
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For more information contact: 

Ron Hull 
Assistant Fire Chief 
Tel: 604-853-3566  
E: rhull@abbotsford.ca 
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